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OLYMPIC TICKET STATUS REPORT.

Hi,
The tickets purchased from the British Olympic Association on behalf of members from GB and NI by the BTTF

have been sent out recorded delivery, if you have not received them by the 29" June can you please contact me
urgently.

I would also appreciate you emailing me when you have received them for my peace of mind and records and
thanks to those who have advised me already.

Once this is completed we shall be offering any excess tickets to those on our waiting list, if you want your name
added please contact us by email.

We have used the addresses given to us plus change details emailed so we may get some returned, if so we will
contact any member whose tickets are returned.

If you have any questions please contact me on valmurdoch@advance-internet.com or Alex on
alex@harwoodltd.co.uk

Regards

Val Murdoch
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